
Glastonbury Commission on Aging  

May 15, 2018 Special Meeting 

Cancelation Notice 

 

The May 15, 2018 special meeting of the Glastonbury Commission on Aging has been cancelled 

due to severe weather forecasted for the area.  The meeting was to be held at 5:30 pm at the 

Riverfront Community Center, 300 Welles Street, Glastonbury, CT. 

 

 


